
Roeglin, Tanya <TROEGL@milwaukee.gov>
To:Matthew Bohlmann
Cc:Roeglin, Tanya
Oct 7 at 10:03 AM

Hi Matt

The revised illumination meets the criteria to be considered a type A sign, which would be permitted once 
Historic Preservation approves the COA.  Please forward a copy once you have obtained it to get the sign permit 
issued.  

The only other question regarding the sign is if the existing planter has a footing, and the inspector will need to 

verify this during the construction of the sign.  The sign will need to be compliant with the MCO 244-5 Wind 

Pressure, Allowable Stresses, and Materials which can be found at : 
https://city.milwaukee.gov/ImageLibrary/Groups/ccClerk/Ordinances/Volume-2/CH244.pdf

Thank you

Tanya Roeglin

Plan Examiner Specialist

City of Milwaukee 

Department of Neighborhood Services

809 N Broadway

Milwaukee, WI 53202-3617

troegl@milwaukee.gov

(414) 286-2680 (voice)
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